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January 8, 2018 

Dear Sir or Madam,  
 
 
It is my honor to recommend Lisa Campbell to you and your origination. Lisa is an asset to the 
Deaf community, interpreters, and consumers of interpreting service. I had the pleasure of 
working for Lisa, as an independent contractor, with Accessible Communications for the Deaf 
(ACD) in Florida. Lisa’s commitment to providing Deaf consumers with quality interpreting 
services to promote equal access was evident from the start.  
 
During her time as ACD’s owner and executive director, Lisa dedicated herself to ensuring that 
Deaf consumers had qualified interpreters. She would personally interview and screen 
interpreters before retaining them for an assignment. As a contract interpreter, I was confident 
that I would receive accurate and comprehensive details to my assignments and if needed Lisa 
would be available to me at a moment’s notice.  
 
Lisa's experience as an interpreter and businesswoman has afforded her the insight into nearly 
every aspect of the interpreting profession. While others in the business of subcontracting 
interpreting services followed a bottom-up approach to promote their profitability; Lisa 
remained steadfast that a top-down approach to staffing was crucial. This philosophy earned 
her the respect of Deaf and hearing consumer across Florida, and it gained her the loyalty of 
some of the most skilled interpreters in the state. 
 
If you are in need of an excellent interpreter, a reliable hard-working staff member, a 
remarkable manager, or a knowledgeable consultant you can rest assured you have found the 
ideal candidate.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  
 
 
Best regards,  
 
 
Rose Coman, M.Ed, NIC 


